
BUFFALO POLICE DEPARTMENT  
Terry Behning; Chief of Police  

413 3rd Street, Buffalo, Iowa 52728  

(563)381-4733  
                            

  

  

FULL-TIME POLICE OFFICER  

The Buffalo Police Department is now accepting applications for positions of FULL-TIME POLICE 

OFFICER. Applications can be picked up at Buffalo City Hall, 329 Dodge Street Buffalo, IA please call to 

schedule a time or you can print an application from our website, www.buffaloiowa.org.   

  

Requirements:   

   -Must be over the age of 18  

   -Must have obtained a high school diploma or GED  

   -Must possess a valid Iowa Driver’s License  

   -Must pass drug screen and physical  

-Must pass psychological evaluation  

-Non-certified applicants will be required to perform and pass the written P.O.S.T. test and     

physical agility standards test as required by the Iowa Law Enforcement Academy  

-Current certified officers will be required to pass the physical agility standards if they have 

had a 180 day or more of separation in law enforcement employment  

- Iowa Law Enforcement Academy Certification is preferred, but not required.   

  

All completed applications can be dropped off or mailed to Buffalo City Hall. Applications will be 

accepted until the position is filled, with the first application review June 23,2025. If you are mailing an 

application, address as follows:  

   City of Buffalo  

   P.O. Box 557  

   Buffalo, IA 52728  

    

 If you have any questions, please contact Buffalo City Hall at (563)381-2226. Or Chief Behning at 563-

381-4733. 

http://www.buffaloiowa.org/
http://www.buffaloiowa.org/

